Saranac Elementary School

"A Community of Learners"
250 Pleasant St • Saranac, MI 48881
(616) 642-1200
Fax (616) 642-1205



Mike Catrell, Principal mcatrell@saranacschools.org

Dear Families,

We are excited to announce that Saranac Elementary School will offer two separate Summer Camp opportunities this year! These are open to ALL students entering 1st—6th grades at Saranac Elementary. Due to the construction taking place this summer, the time our students will be attending the summer school programs will be limited to two separate weeks, and all Summer Camps will be held at Saranac Junior/Senior High School. Any changes in location will be communicated through the district's communication platform, as well as the district's Facebook page.

Dates/Hours:

Literacy Camp - June 16-20 (5 days) Hours: 9:00 am-12:00 pm Math Camp - August 4-8 (5 days) Hours: 9:00 am-12:00 pm

Prior to registering for a camp session, please make sure your student is able to attend all 5 days. Space is limited for each session to 15 students per grade level. Please do not register if your student is not able to attend the full week. If you would like to be placed on a waiting list if spaces are available, please indicate this on the registration form. Transportation will be provided to and from camp if needed.

Registration:

Please use the QR code or link below to complete the form to register your student. Registration will be open through May 30th. Please register early and as soon as you can. We look forward to a fun, exciting, and beneficial program for our students! If you have any questions please feel free to call the office. Once your child is registered and confirmed, we will share follow-up information as we get closer to June.

Sincerely,

Summer Camp Registration

Stephanie Smith Instructional Coach

